Dear Student,

Hello, I am Mrs. Lamphere, and I am very excited about having you in my first grade class next year! We will learn and do so many fun and exciting things!

On the first day of school be prepared to share some interesting facts about yourself. I'd like to share some things about myself with you. I am married and have four children. One of my favorite things to do is spend time with my family and watch my children play sports. I also love to read and go hiking. My favorite sport is basketball, and I love to watch the Syracuse Orange play. My favorite professional football team is the Green Bay Packers, and my favorite professional baseball team is the Boston Red Sox. I can't wait to find out more about you!

Please remember to bring a snack, water bottle, and sneakers to school everyday. If you have an extra pair of sneakers, you can leave a pair in your cubby. We do go outside when the weather permits, and sneakers are needed for P.E. class. Lastly, you can bring in a store bought treat to share with the class when it is your birthday.

I am looking very forward to meeting you and working with you. Have a wonderful summer! If you have questions or concerns you can email me at slamphere@chittenangoschools.org.

Sincerely, Mrs. Lamphere

Mrs. Lamphere's First Grade Supply List

A large pencil case labeled with your name that can fit all of the supplies in it

8-10 pencils

2 block erasers

Box of 24 crayons

2 large glue sticks

Scissors

Art smock labeled with name

Sneakers- Bring daily, wear daily, or leave a pair labeled at school

1 box of tissues

* Extra supplies for the classroom are greatly appreciated too!